
 

 

 

II REGIONAL STAKEHOLDER GROUP MEETING  

Partner/Region Date Participants Main outputs: 

The Malopolska 

Region 

15.03.2018 Regional stakeholders represents 

quadruple helix: public authorities 

(advisor mayor of Kraków City, deputy 

mayor of Tarnow City, councilior of 

Regional Assembly of the Malopolska 

Region,  Regional Center of Social Policy 

in Kraków and Municipal Social Welfare 

Center), Universities  (AGH University of 

Science and Technology, Malopolska 

Centre of Biotechnology Jagiellonian 

University, Cracow University of 

Economics, Pedagogical University of 

Cracow), NGOs (Representative of the 

Association of the 3rd Age Universities, 

Representative of the Polish Red Cross 

Innovatiove Medecine Institut),  Business 

(Comarch Healthcare SA, Silvermedia SA, 

Cluster of Life Science Kraków,) and 

Representatives of Healthcare  

Institutions from the Małopolska  Region   

  

The 2nd regional stakeholder group meeting  was opened by  discussion of the  

results of the survey, recently conducted in The Malopolska Region. This was a 

point of analysis of Małopolska's potential to build a modern health and social 

care system in the region. 

The meeting took place in the form of interactive workshops in three thematic 

sessions in the following areas: 

1. Policy 

2. Innovation 

3. Creating a cooperation network (Ecosystem) 

During the workshop sessions, the participants first tried to identify the 

problems, gaps and weaknesses of the social and health care system in relation 

to the survey, taking into account the point of view of the organization from 

which they originated. Then, they attempted to identify the good practices and 

strenghs in the field of health and social care already existing in Małopolska and 

to answer the question what we already have. The topic of discussion was also 

social and technological innovations in the field of health and care and the 

possibility of their support from public policies. The ideas and recommendations 

gathered during the workshops are an important step towards improving 

innovation policies for social and health care. 

 

 

 

 



   

 



   



   

 


